Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Walter, John <jwalter@ebmud.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 12:52 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO30, RO449, EBMUD Adeline Maintenance Facility

Hi Keith, as discussed with you and Dilan Roe, we have reviewed the site historical soil and grab-groundwater data,
tabulated the 2009 data, and completed the QA/QC of the data. We are still assessing the potential contaminants of
concern to identity data gaps and compare to the LTCP criteria where applicable; and where sample locations have been
previously excavated, and if there is confirmation sampling or sampling in the area that can cover that area. Due to the
missing 1994 report, we had to do a bit more research into the site history.

| think we can have a site summary for you by mid May.

John Walter

East Bay Municipal Utility District
Environmental Compliance Section
375 Eleventh Street MS #704
Oakland, CA 94607-4240

Tel: (510) 986-7524
Fax: (510) 287-1330



